HPPOA ~ Nominating Committee Report to Board of Directers ~ 12/16/15:
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Chair of the committee submitted the printed nomination banners and extra blank
roles to the General Manager on 12/4/15, to be hung in six areas of the Park.

The Board needs to empanel a committee for preferential voting to develop
process and procedures. June Conant has volunteered to be on the committee.

Nominating Committee lost one member on 12/3/15, when Bruce Derrick

resigned. We are at five members, which is a valid number of members for this
committee.

Board members are encouraged to volunteer to sit at the Nominating
Committee’s table during monthly swap meets fo seek candidates. The monthly
swap meet takes place on the second Saturday from 7:00 am to 11:00 am — it
will run from December to March.

Nominating Committee has asked the Board whether it supports and wants to
pay for the past practice of sending out a mailer to lot owners in East Hawaii,
only to seek candidates. The idea is that a lot owner who fives in the Hilo area
would be willing fo come oui to attend a monthly board meeting. We guess there
are approximately300 lot owners per district who live in East Hawaii.

Nominating Committee has asked Board to consider developing a Park signage
committee, as it relates to temporary signs that appear during local elections.

Nominating Committee asks that the news of six candidate opening be included
in the upcoming “Annual Update,” which is mailed out with the annual billing.

Respectfully submitted by, L%

Leilani Bronson-Crelly, Chair
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